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The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that the following 

Notices to Mariners are some of the ones still in force.  

 

1. Notice to Mariners No 35 of 2008 

Re: Malta Vessel Traffic Services and Use of International Marine VHF Channels 

 

2. Notice to Mariners No 18 of 2021 

Re: Radio Frequency Interference to the Global Navigational Satellite Service (GNSS) 

 

3. Notice to Mariners No 19 of 2021  

Re: Archaeological Zones at Sea – Superintendence of Cultural Heritage (Consolidated 

list 2021) 

 

4. Notice to Mariners No 20 of 2021 

Re: Amendment to Notice to Mariners No. 35 of 2008 – re - Designated VHF channels 

for maritime communications 

 

5. Notice to Mariners No 24 of 2021 

Re: Live Firing Practice at Pembroke Ranges 

 


